Debra Thompson
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From: john <perhav@gci.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 8:36 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: PO supervisor

I would encourage the Assembly to meet with the Anchorage supervisor coming to town to work with our
PO and let us know what the problems are and what can be done to address this borough wide impact of
the PO and possible covid spreader, no or very few masking in line and no one of the 50-75 in line are 6'

distancing. john havrilek



